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Guide for Conducting 

Technical Studies 
The Society of Naval Architects and Marine Engineers has published the technical and Research Bulletin Guide for Conducting Technical Studies. This T&R bulletin was written by Dr. Norbert Doery; reviewed by SNAME Technical & Research Panel SD-8 “Naval Ship Design” Co-Chaired by Tim Mierzwicki and Shari Hannapel; and approved by the Society’s Ship Design Committee Chaired by Robert Keane Jr.
Technical studies provide insight to leaders that help them make decisions.  These decisions can be of small magnitude, or could impact the expenditure of billions of dollars and the lives of many individuals.  Following repeatable, documented engineering processes to produce reliable and timely technical studies can significantly enhance the quality of these decisions.  This guide is an adaptation of a 2010 NAVSEA developed guide on the same topic. It was written for practicing engineers and naval architects to assist in planning and executing technical studies to facilitate good decisions.

This guide decomposes the technical study process into two stages: Work Definition and Work Execution.  Work Definition is composed of customer tasking, prior work evaluation, study guide preparation, work planning, and work tasking.  Work Execution is composed of project management, work execution and integration, peer review, project review, report development, and study closeout. Clear and practical guidance on each aspect is provided to ensure that the completed study by the study team will clearly state and answer the customer issues in a complete, appropriate, professional, and demonstrable manner.  
The new publication is identified as Technical and Research Bulletin 7-10. It is a 33-page report issued electronically and may be ordered for $40 (FREE for SNAME members) through the SNAME web site (www.sname.org) or by contacting Kristin Walker at kwalker@sname.org or (703) 997-6710. 
